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Happy September! Hope you are all enjoying being back in the swing of things and that all the new Fox Cubs have

settled in well. Thank you to everyone who came to our Family Fun Day picnic. It was great to see faces from

across the school including new families who have just joined. 




Your FSA needs you! The FSA is a group of volunteer parents who meet monthly, usually at the pub! There is no

requirement to attend every meeting.

We could really do with some new volunteers having said goodbye to a few year 6 parents last year. We especially need

volunteers with children in the early years to ensure continuity of the committee. There are plenty of things that you can

do – you can contribute as much or as little as suits you. We promise we are a friendly bunch!

If you are interested, then please join us at our AGM on Monday 24th October 8pm – 9pm in the School Hall to find out

more. Drinks and nibbles will be served.

This is an ideal way to come and say hi and get to know the team and have a say in how the FSA is run.

If you have any questions about the FSA, please speak to Mrs Frow.

Fancy joining the FSA?

What's coming up?
Get your aprons ready for Mr Norman’s cook-a-long on Friday 7th October

The children can throw some shapes at the Halloween disco on Friday 28th October.

The FSA will be selling sweets, crisps and drinks on the evening. Save the date!

Christmas cards – the children have already done their designs! The details of this year’s project

will be sent to you soon.

School tea towels – the ideal Christmas present and keepsake

5p challenge. Please keep collecting 5p coins for our next challenge

after half term.

Targets
We are delighted to be subsidising the Year 5 and 6 trip to France in May. With funds raised from our previous activities,

we have been able to reduce the cost to parents considerably.

We now need to start raising money for our next project. We would love to be able to help the School purchase some

much-needed sports equipment, principally kit for the children to wear when they are representing our wonderful school.


